
 

 

Locality Sustainability Community 

Newsletter February-March 2023 

You are receiving this message as a friend of Rewilding Stonnington. 

If you don’t wish to receive future newsletters, please email us at rewildingstonnington@gmail.com 

 

Hi there Rewilders, 

Yes, it’s getting on for planting season! Watch this space … 

But first, weeding. Announcing our first working bee for the year 

 

 

Sunday 19 March 10 am – 12 pm 

Cnr Beaven Ave & Milton Pde Malvern 3144 

plus Tooronga Station depending on time, 
person power 

Meet at BEAMI for a safety briefing, then weeding and soil prep in the park and down the road at Tooronga. 
See how we go … as always dress for the weather, wear a hat and solid-toed shoes, stay hydrated. 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who came along on what might just have been the hottest day of summer 2022!? The 
launch generated a lot of interest and enquiries – our amazing solar powered trailer and tools hub is now 
operational, registered and available to other community groups in Stonnington. We would also love to find 
it a berth long term if anyone has a suitable secure parking spot. Please contact us for further information. 

 

 

The Rewilding Stonnington website will be live from mid next week. At last!! Thanks so much to Lauren Ferris 
of Green Ant Networks, to the RS website subcommittee and to all the members, friends and supporters 
who have laboured long and hard supplying images, content and ideas for design and layout.  

Check us out at rewildingstonnington.org from Wednesday onwards … 

 

 

Graham Ross and our friends at the Kooyongkoot Alliance are teaming up with the 1st Glen Iris Scouts for a 
Clean Up Australia Day event at Gardiners Creek/Kooyongkoot on Sunday 5 March from 10am. For details: 

https://www.cleanupaustraliaday.org.au/fundraisers/grahamross/gardiners-creek--lower-?ref=ch_3Ma7mDJXdXBmtFwR11a2DKnM 

 

 
 

Nadine Samaha has a fabulous event as part of the Sustainable Living Festival 2023, First Nations Wisdom for 

Regenerative Futures. Hear from First Nations leaders from Australia and Canada including our Elder Advisor 

Uncle Shane Charles. 11am-1pm Sunday 19 February at The Capitol, 113 Swanston St Melbourne. For details 

and bookings:  http://www.slf.org.au/event/first-nations-wisdom-for-regenerative-futures/ 

Also DEECA has released a new resource hub for environmental volunteers. Check it out at: 
https://www.environment.vic.gov.au/resources-hub-for-environmental-volunteers/resources-hub-for-environmental-volunteers 

Growing wilder!  

Alison Richards (President) for the Rewilding Stonnington Inc. Committee: 
Nadine Samaha (Deputy President), Peta Hayes (Secretary), Graham Ross, Rosie Pham, Kirby Roper, James Russell, Julie 

Laidler, Grace Warner, Jason Whyte. 

BEAMI Park/Tooronga Station – weeding & soil prep 

Website launch 

In other news 

Trailer launch 

Upcoming events 

mailto:rewildingstonnington@gmail.com
http://rewildingstonnington.org/
https://www.cleanupaustraliaday.org.au/fundraisers/grahamross/gardiners-creek--lower-?ref=ch_3Ma7mDJXdXBmtFwR11a2DKnM
http://www.slf.org.au/event/first-nations-wisdom-for-regenerative-futures/
https://www.environment.vic.gov.au/resources-hub-for-environmental-volunteers/resources-hub-for-environmental-volunteers

